
July 2, 2021 

Neo Moving 
20005 Poplar Way, Unit 2 
Lynnwood, WA 98036 

Attn: Mark L. Johnson, Executive Secretary 

Subject:  Request for Hearing / TV-210382 

Mark Johnson, 

My name is Charley Bowling, owner of Neo Moving LLC.  I am writing this letter in regard to a 
pending household goods moving permit application in docket TV-210382.  I received a notice

 

of intent to deny my application on June 30, 2021.   I would like the opportunity for a hearing to 
appeal and contest the allegations in this notice. Please consider! 

Thank you, 

Charley Bowling 
Owner, Neo Moving 
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